
 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Thank you for inviting me to participate in the UBA in Higher Education 

Engagement Program in collaboration with the C20 - LiFE working group. I am 

excited to join this important initiative and contribute to promoting sustainable 

lifestyles within our educational institutions. 

I am particularly interested in [mention specific aspects of the program that interest 

you, e.g., specific working groups, areas of focus, or opportunities to contribute]. I 

believe that my expertise in [mention your relevant background or skills] can be 

valuable to the program. 

I would be happy to participate in Episode #7, scheduled for May 24, 2023, at 3:30 

PM. Please let me know if there are any specific preparations or materials I should 

bring for this episode. 

I am also interested in learning more about how I can further contribute to the 

program beyond Episode #7. Please feel free to share any additional information or 

resources that might be helpful. 

Thank you again for this opportunity. I look forward to collaborating with you and 

other participants on this impactful initiative. 

 

Sincerely, 


